


TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 8

  5:00 pm Domenico & Maria Suppa R.I.P.

- The Children

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 9

  9:00 am The People of the Parish

11:00 am Teodorico & Corazon Marcos R.I.P.

- Elmer Marcos

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 11

  7:00 pm Serafino Guido R.I.P. - Romilda Guido

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 12

9:00 am Brian Gregory Nelligan R.I.P.

- Brad & Cathy Swanek

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 13

  7:00 pm Maria Do & Joseph Tai Tran R.I.P.

- Ngo Family

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 14

9:00 am Dominic Pham R.I.P. - Maria Pham

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15

  5:00 pm In Thanksgiving for Blessings Received

- Clara Creglia

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 16

  9:00 am Anna Le R.I.P. - Dung & Hoa Tran

11:00 am The People of the Parish

Please note:  There will be no weekday Mass on

Tuesday, October 18 and Wednesday, October 19

due to a mandated Archdiocesan priest retreat that

week.

Sick: That the sick may be healed.

Deceased: That all who have died be welcomed to

eternal life.

Pope’s October Prayer Intention: For a Church

open to everyone - We pray for the Church; ever

faithful to, and courageous in preaching the Gospel,

may the Church be a community of solidarity,

fraternity and welcome, always living in an

atmosphere of synodality.

Parish Headcount

Once again, the Archdiocese of Toronto is

requesting all parish and mission communities to

participate in its’ annual parishioner attendance

survey on the weekends of October 15/16 and

October 22/23.  The reason for the count is to help

provide an accurate profile of Mass attendance in

the Archdiocese.

During the month of October, the

Rosary will be recited after all weekday

Masses. Everyone is welcome to

participate.  If you do not have a rosary,

or know how to pray the rosary,

rosaries and pamphlets on how to pray

the rosary are available for free at the

counter in the church foyer.

St. Michael’s College School

The Office of Admissions of St. Michael’s College

School is now considering applications for

September 2023.  St. Michael’s College School is

Ontario’s only independent Catholic school for

young men from Grade 7 to Grade 12.  Open

Houses for prospective students and their families

will be held on Thursday, October 20 and Tuesday,

October 25 beginning at 7:00 p.m.  We invite you to

register at: https://stmichaels.openapply.com/.  

St. Michael’s College School offers a generous

Financial Assistance Programme that provides

financial aid to qualifying students.

October 2nd collection for Weekly Offering, Building

Fund and the Diocesan Special Collection for

Indigenous Healing & Reconciliation will be

reported in next week’s bulletin, October 15/16.

https://stmichaels.openapply.com/


OCTOBER 9, 2022

Email Scams 

Please be aware that the Archdiocese of Toronto

have received multiple reports of fraudulent emails

targeting our parishes, parishioners and

departments. The scammers are posing as priests,

Cardinal Collins and in one case, a bishop. In some

instances, they are asking that the recipient email

back in order to discuss a favour. In other cases,

they are asking for gift cards.

To protect against email scams, please change your

email password regularly. If you receive a

suspicious email from someone you know or

someone who is requesting gift cards or money,

please contact them on a trusted phone number to

ensure they actually sent you the message. No one

from the Archdiocese of Toronto will ask you for gift

cards.  If the sender’s information seems odd or if

the message is out of character for the sender, do

not reply to the message.

Municipal Elections 2022

Cast Your Vote!

A municipal election will be held on Monday,

October 24, 2022. All Catholics are strongly

encouraged to exercise their democratic right to

vote. To help learn more about the candidates for

Catholic School Board Trustee, Cardinal Collins has

given permission for these candidates to distribute

literature to parishioners departing Mass on

weekends from October 1/2 through October 22/23.

We hope you’ll take the time to get to know those

seeking elected office for this important role. 

To ensure your vote for Catholic School Board

Trustee, at the polling booth, verify that you are

registered as a separate school supporter. If your

support status is incorrect ask for an Application to

Amend Voters' List. This form may be completed

and submitted at the polling station. Thank you for

your interest and involvement in this fall’s municipal

election!

Welcome Back Sunday - October 23rd

The Knights of Columbus are

hosting a Welcome Back

Sunday on October 23rd after

the 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.

Masses.  Please join us for

sweets and coffee and spend

some time together to reconnect with your fellow

parishioners.  If you have any questions, please call

Steve Venere at 416-505-9396.

2022 Parish Ministry Conference

Moving Into the Deep Waters of

Mission: Start with Jesus

A hybrid conference for parish clergy, lay ministry

staff and volunteers.  Thursday, October 20 -

Saturday, October 22 at Zoom & Hilton

Mississauga/Meadowvale (6750 Mississauga Rd.,

Mississauga).  Come and renew missionary

creativity and zeal in our parishes during these

challenging times!  Information cards are in the

church foyer if you would like one.  Register: 

www.archtoronto.org/conference. 

Rosary Coast to Coast

Looking for a way to celebrate

Thanksgiving?  The Rosary Coast to Coast

will air live from the Marian Shrine of

Gratitude at 3100 Weston Road at 3:00

p.m. We would like to invite everyone to

come and pray with us.  For those who will

not be able to come personally, please feel free to

participate online.  The Zoom live link is

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3731333108.

Meeting ID: 373 133 3108 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3731333108.
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3731333108.
http://www.archtoronto.org/conference



